
 
 

If you are paying for either After School or Breakfast Club using tax free childcare vouchers, 
please make sure you choose the option for the required club which says ‘Childcare Voucher’, 
and this will show up as a zero cost. Once you have made a payment using your tax free 
childcare vouchers, please email admin@rainowpri.cheshire.sch.uk to let us know the date 
that the payment was made, the amount and your child’s unique tax reference number, 
(otherwise we are unable to match the system on the Government’s website). We will then 
match the vouchers to your bookings on School Spider. 
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